
      

       
 

 

Outdoor Fitness Class Descriptions 
 
BEGINNER EXERCISE 
 
Cardio Mix: This cardio-based class gives participants a 
mixture of movements to keep the heart rate up and still 
enjoy a fun-filled class. 
 
Core & Balance: A great class to build proper core 
formation and improve one’s balance with a variety of 
exercises.  
 
Moving In Motion: A blend of cardio and body weight 
toning movements good for anyone looking for a light, full-
body workout. 
 
Yoga: Relax, strengthen, and become flexible while 
listening to soothing music and strengthening your core. 
 

MID-LEVEL EXERCISE 
 
Body Circuit: A full body workout with total body weight 
exercises inspired through circuit training.  
 
Body Sculpting: A non-aerobic, muscle-toning class, with 
some focus on core strength. 
 
Cardio Dance: Dance-inspired cardio that mixes classic 
aerobics with the basics of modern dancing.  
 
Cardio GO: Have a love for cardio? Make sure to attend 
this total cardio-based class. It will help build stamina and 
strengthen one’s heart and lungs.  
 
Core & More: A core enhancement class to build strong 
abdominals mixed with other exercises to tone the body.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MID-LEVEL EXERCISE (cont.) 
 
Les Mills BODYCOMBAT: Join in on a high-energy 
martial arts-inspired workout that is non-contact. Punch 
and kick your way to fitness and burn calories.  
 
Les Mills BODYFLOW: Yoga, Tai Chi, Pilates workout 
that builds flexibility and strength. Controlled breathing, 
concentration, and stretches, moves, and poses to music 
create a holistic workout. 
 
Morning Mix: This full-body workout will feature cardio, 
bands, and stretching for a great 300 calorie burn. 
 
Power Core:  A core class that uses a variety of 
equipment to target the abs, back, and all the muscles that 
makes up the core of the body and its movements. 
  

 
ADVANCED EXERCISE 
 
Les Mills BODYATTACK: Build stamina, tone, and 
shape with sports-inspired moves will improve your 
coordination and agility. Get quicker off the mark in 
everything you do.  
 


